
PROPOSED                 October 9, 2024 

South Pymatuning Township Regular Meeting 

The Regular Meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was opened at 6:00 p.m. 

with Supervisor Chairman, Matthew Chalupka, Supervisors Johnathan Leyshon and Michael Anglin and 

Solicitor James Nevant in attendance. 

There were five residents present. 

A motion was made by Chairman, Matthew Chalupka, and seconded by Jonathan Leyshon to dispense 

with the reading and approve the minutes of the September 11, 2024, Regular Meeting. The motion was 

unanimously approved. 

Matthew Chalupka, Supervisor Chairman, announced the Township received $1,184.30 in unclaimed 

property from the State Treasurer, be careful driving during Halloween hours and watch for wet leaves 

on the roadways. 

September’s Police report was given by Supervisor Johnathan Leyshon and Michael Anglin presented the 

Fire Department report for September. 

Supervisor Chairman Matthew Chalupka announced the following building permits:   

Schenker, 3415 North Hermitage Road, - occupancy permit, Kamovitch, 423 Ivanhoe Road – home 

occupation, Black, 2973 Tamarack Drive - fence.  

A motion to pay the bills totaling $166,095.09 and the month of September, 2024, payroll totaling 

$43,684.01 was made by Chairman, Matthew Chalupka and seconded by Johnathan Leyshon. The motion 

was passed unanimously. 

There was no correspondence or old business. 

Matthew Chalupka, Supervisor Chairman, made a motion to approve Trick or Treat hours, October 31, 

2024, 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  The motion was seconded by Supervisor, Johnathan Leyshon and 

unanimously approved. 

A motion to ratify the Road Crew Agreement from January 1, 2025 to December 31, 2028 per the terms 

and conditions named therein was made by Supervisor Chairman, Matthew Chalupka, seconded by 

Supervisor, Michael Anglin.  The motion passed unanimously. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Matthew Chalupka, Chairman, seconded by Johnathan Leyshon.  The 

motion was passed unanimously.   

The meeting was adjourned at 6:05 p.m. 

 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 


